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LIBRARY COUNCIL OF VICTORIA
OFFICE of the PRESIDENT,
Dr. N.G. Curry

5 August, 1986

Dr John Mclaren
359 Pigdon Street
NORTH CARLTON 3054

Dear dJohn,

I write to thank you for the important contribution you made to
the sixth public meeting related to the development of the new
Library. We are grateful to all who participated, for the
thoughtful contribution they made, and the presentation of ideas
which will be fully considered in the development of the design
brief for the new Library.

It was particularly valuable to have your vision of "what could
be" set out for all too often we are trammelled by "what is".

I am sure that the creation of a welcoming atmosphere which does
not overawe or embarrass those who do not know where things are,
is all important.

I hope that you found your involvement in the meeting of interest.
Those of us associated with the library certainly appreciated the
contribution you made.

Yours sincerely,

Norman G.xCurry
President

6th Floor, 168 Exhibition Street,
Melbourne, Victoria 3000, Australia.
Telephone (03) 669 8511



